
Community Health Screening Event 1/29/22 
  

The Faith Health Educators along with St. John 1st MBC and Delta Sigma Theta Sorority is 
hosting a health screening for brain health, diabetes, and blood pressure this Saturday 
(1/29/22) at 10 am.  HG will be supporting this event by offering light refreshments.  We are 
anticipating serving 40-50 residents at the event.  Please share this information with your 
networks.  Events like these are the first steps in keeping our residents informed and healthy.   
 

  


